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ANZAC DAY MARCH SYDNEY 2011
This notice is to advise all old, new members and inter state visitors of the Royal Australian Survey Corps 
Association NSW the arrangements for the 2011 SYDNEY ANZAC DAY MARCH. Monday 25th April.

As usual we will assemble at the corner of Hunter & Bligh Street at 9AM and wait direction from the marshal
to form up behind the banner.

We look forward to members and non members marching to keep up the past traditions of the Royal Australian 
Survey Corps on this Special Day of Remembrance.

As in past years members from the Geomatic Wing of SME have volunteered to carry the banner.
For those who have purchased the Corps purple beret & badges please remember to wear them on the day.

At the conclusion of the march we will hold a short meeting in Hyde Park near the Red Cross tea stand.
Items for discussion;
Presidents Report
Treasurer’s report
Conformation of Presidents report 
The election of office bearers 

ANZAC DAY MEETING AND ASSEMBLY POINT INTERSTATE ASSEMBLY POINTS

Brisbane Queensland
FUP is in George Street between Charlotte & 
Elizabeth Streets. Form up behind Water 
Transport at 1000hrs

Canberra ACT
FUP ANZAC Avenue at the junction with 
Blamey Crescent at 1000hrs form up behind 
Survey Corps Banner

Melbourne Victoria
FUP is on the Western side of Swanson Street
between Flinders Lane & Collins Street. Form 
up with 2AIF behind Survey Corps Banner at 
0900hrs

Adelaide South Australia
FUP Grenfell Street 150 Metres West of 
Pulteney Street at 0945 hrs 
Telephone 0411 405 860 

Perth Western Australia
FUP is near Pier Street. Telephone
0418 566 898 for assembly time.



Museum News
The Royal Australian Engineers celebrated 150 years of service in 2010.
As part of the celebrations the AAMME commissioned an exhibition at the Museum of Military Engineering to 
commemorate the early formation of the Corps.
The exhibition was officially opened on the 13th November 2010 and finishes at the end of March 2011. 
Past and present members of AAMME and the general public were invited to the official opening to view 
displays of equipment used by the engineers over the past 150 years.
There are two displays of early surveying instruments on loan from the Royal Australian Survey Corps 
collection for the exhibition.

Peter Raue discussing surveying instruments         

Vale
Since the last newsletter a long time member and Past President of the old Association Ted Hunter passed 
away on the13th December 2010. Ted will be sadly missed by all his friends and associates. 
Ted led a full life not only as a surveyor but also as painter. Ted had a passion to travel to the various parts 
of Australia with like minded artists to paint and completed a trip to Northern Queensland early in 2010.
Ted was the driving force to have plaques installed at various locations to commerate the role of the Royal 
Australian Survey Corps efforts during WW2.

Papua & New Guinea Plaque
The plaque has now been installed and it is proposed that the Dedication will take place in July 2011
In the Post ANZAC Day Newsletter the full details of the dedication will be available for those who 
may wish to attend the dedication of the plaque in Port Moresby.

Note all the past NSW and other state newsletters are available on www.rasurvey.org

Richard Jackson-Hope   President / Secretary / Treasurer Royal Australian Survey Corps Association (NSW)


